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Liturgy / Mass Schedule and Intentions 
 

 

Monday, 31st   8:00 a.m.  Mass –  Anne Mundine + 

Visitation of BVM        by Cyndi Wise 

 

Tuesday, 1st    8:00 a.m.  Mass – Paul Lerma + 

S. Justin Martyr         by Mary L. Moya 
 

 

Wednesday, 2nd 8:00 a.m.  Mass –  Joe Moya + 
           by M/M Ernest Moya 

 

 

Thursday, 3rd   8:00 a.m. Mass – Serapio Olivares + 
S. Charles Lwanga        by Deacon Fred & Patty Soto 

& Companions 

 
 

Saturday, 5th     5:15 -5:45 p.m.  Penance    
     5:40 p.m.     Rosary – leader: Lupe Olguin 

     6:00 p.m.  Mass –  Trinidad & Lucy Morales 

                50th Wedding Anniversary 
           by the children 

            

Sunday, 6th    

Holy Body & Blood8:00 a.m.   Mass – Pro Populo 

of Christ      10:00 a.m. Mass – Connie Garcia + 
           by Ninfa Mejia 

______________________ 

Next Sunday’s Readings: 
 

First Reading        Genesis 14:18-20 

Second Reading    1 Corinthians 11:23-26 

Gospel Reading    Luke 9:11b-17 

 

A reflection from the Pastor 
“But when he comes, the Spirit of Truth, he will 

guide you to all truth,” Jesus speaking in today’s 

gospel.  Today we celebrate the mystery of the Holy 

Trinity.  Jesus tells us today that everything the 

Father has is also his, and that the Spirit is sent from 

both of them.  It is difficult for us to comprehend 

this reality; that is why it is a mystery.  But, it does 

not mean we cannot seek to understand the mystery 

through faith.  Our faith tells us that the Father, 

creator of all, sent his Son, born of the Virgin Mary, 

like us in all things but sin, to save us from our sins.  

Further, following Jesus’ suffering and death, he 

would be raised on the third day – later ascending 

back to the Father – body and soul -  to send the 

Holy Spirit to guide us until he returns in glory.  We 

are in that time now, in which we seek to find the 

truth of God through the guidance of the Holy 

Spirit.  Pray this week that all your actions and 

prayers will be directed to the Father, through the 

Son in the Holy Spirit. 
 

I pray you all have a blessed Memorial Day.  As we 

remember the men and women who have given of 

themselves for the sake of freedom and the causes of 

justice – let us also remember those serving still and 

the sacrifices they make each day.   
 

Have a blessed week,                         Fr. Ty 
 

Liturgical Assignments for the week ahead 
 

Saturday 5th,  6:00 p.m. 
Lector Lisa Canales 

Cup Ministers Deacon Fred and Patty Soto 

Altar Servers Gabriella & Madeline Canales 

Ushers  B. Hernandez, H. Cardona, A. Escalante, I. Martin 
 

Sunday 6th,   8 a.m. 
Lector Veronica Ledezma  

Cup Ministers Juanita Canales, Juanita Madrigal  

Altar Servers Mauricio Ledezma, Evan Andrade, April Chapa 

Ushers H. DeLuna, E. Ledezma, M. Garcia, D. Robles 
 

Sunday 6th,   10 a.m. 
Lector Maribel Gonzalez 

Cup Ministers Ismael and Gracie Perez 

Altar Servers Analysa Gonzalez, Marcos Gonzalez 

Ushers D. Hybner, A. Rodriguez, A. Reyes, J. Troncoso 

 

Next Sunday’s Second Collection  

is a combined collection for: 
 

Black and Native Americans 

Catholic Communications Campaign 

The Catholic University of America 

 

Please be generous 
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Memorial Day – May 31, 2010 

 
Have a Safe and Happy Memorial Day Weekend 

 

 

As we remember…  

May we never forget… 

Their sacrifice… 

Their honor… 

May God bless them… 
 

 

Collection Overview: 

General:    $ 1297.41 

Building Fund:    $ 460.78 
 

Even though summer officially begins this 

Sunday, please do not forget to attend Mass each 

Sunday with your families.  Pray about your 

tithing, giving to the parish collection, as an 

extension of God’s goodness to you.  The parish 

still has to pay bills during the summer and it 

costs to cool, light, and supply the church.  Thank 

you for your support. 

Quo Vadis Vocation Camp 

July 18-21, 2010 
 

Any young men, ages 15-21, interested in attending 

this camp to discuss God’s call in your life and a 

possible religious vocation should contact Fr. Ty at the 

rectory (897-1155) by June 15th.  This is a four day 

camp at the Spiritual Renewal Center with other young 

men from around the diocese.  The camp will be led by 

priests and seminarians. 

Around the Diocese of Victoria . . . 
 

May 30   Sacred Heart, Hallettsville Picnic 

       Fried Chicken/Stew  $7    at K.C. Hall 

 

May 30  Sts. Cyril & Methodius, Shiner 

       Stew/Fried Chicken/Sausage  $7.50 

 

June 6   Sacred Heart, Flatonia Picnic 

       Fried Chicken/Stew   $7.50 

 

June 13  St. Rose, Schulenburg Picnic 

       Fried Chicken/Sausage  $7.50 

 

Aug. 15  Praha Picnic 

       Fried Chicken/Stew  $8 

Knights of Columbus  Council #10751 

Chicken Barbecue 

Sunday, June 6, 2010 

 

The Knights will be selling barbecue chicken 

plates for $7 or whole chickens for $6, next 

Sunday.  Plate includes potato salad, beans, 

cake.  To go only. 

  SAINT PATRICK’S ♣ CATHOLIC CHURCH 

BLOOMINGTON, TEXAS 
 

The Reverend Ty Joseph Bazar 
Pastor 

(361) 897-1155 - voice                Post Office Box 2122 

(361) 897-1064 - fax              13316 State Highway 185 

saintpatricks@tisd.net          Bloomington, Texas 77951 

 

 

Pray for all those 

who have left the 

practice of their 

Pastoral Institute Summer Classes at St. Patrick’s 

June 9, 16, 23   6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 

Heritage Room 
 

This June I will be teaching three classes on the new 

revisions of the English translation of the Roman 

Missal.  The classes are being taught under the 

Pastoral Institute and is open to the diocese.  Classes 

will focus on the history behind the changes, the 

changes, and any questions.  Please register for the 

class at the Chancery, 573-0828, in order to provide 

materials.  All are encouraged to attend.   


